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June 3, 2025

Dear Students, Families, and Community,

I’m honored to introduce myself as the new principal of the “Small But Mighty”
Indian Oasis Middle & High School. I am thrilled to join a community renowned
for its resilience, strength, and dedication to helping students succeed, regardless
of their stage in the educational journey.

For the past 22 years, I’ve served as an educator and language acquisition specialist
in the Tucson Unified School District. Most recently, I earned my Master’s degree
in Educational Leadership from the University of Arizona. I come to this role with
a deep passion for equity, student voice, and creating a school environment where
everyone feels seen, valued, and inspired.

Indian Oasis Middle & High School offers students a unique and powerful
opportunity to make up credits, stay on track, and earn their high school diploma.
Our goal is simple but important: finish strong. This takes commitment, effort, and
belief in yourself. I believe in our students and what they’re capable of achieving.

This year, I hope to build a strong sense of school pride. Let’s show our spirit in
purple and silver, and celebrate each milestone along the way. No success is too
small to recognize.

I’m excited to meet you and to work together to make this a year full of growth,
achievement, and pride.

With gratitude and enthusiasm,

Ms. Maritza Mazón, Director
Indian Oasis Middle & High School 
MRMazon@busd40.org
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